      Hildersham Parish Council

Clerk: Mrs. PM Harper
17 Lewis Crescent, Great Abington, Cambridge CB21 6AG

The Annual Parish Meeting of Hildersham was held on Tuesday 11th May 2021, in Hildersham Village Hall.
Those present at the meeting were: Mr Mark Logan, Mr Darren Long, Mrs Billie Chapman, County and District Councillor Henry Batchelor, District Councillor John Batchelor and Paula Harper (Clerk). 

(the Parish Council Annual General Meeting followed this meeting)

Meeting started at: 7.00pm

1. Apologies for absence were received from Rob Clay and Peter Cousins.
2. Approval of the Minutes of the Parish Meeting held on 14th May 2019 (prior to the pandemic)- the minutes were approved and signed by the Chairman.  

3. Actions from the last meeting- there were none.

4. Report from the Chair of the Parish Council for 2020/21, Mark Logan. Mark’s report had been emailed to councillors – a separate copy is included.

He said that a lot had been achieved with the support of the County and District councillors and the work of the parish councillors over the last year.

5. Report from District Councillor and County Councillor Henry Batchelor

The report had been circulated to councillors. 

6. Report from District Councillors John Batchelor. 

The report had been circulated to councillors. 

7. Report from Hildersham Village Hall Trust 

The report had been circulated to councillors. 

Rob Clay arrived at the meeting.

The meeting closed at 7.05pm

